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November 3, 2004

Call to Order
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An update on relocation plans for Alderwood, Vista Verde, El Camino and Westwood was
presented.

Plans for transitioning to a K-5, 6-8 configuration were discussed with a recommendation for
schools north of the 5 Freeway to transition first.  Considerations will include the need to
prepare for both moderate and high student generation rates, a desire for fully and optimally
formed schools, the need to maintain the viability of the Gr nehe Et0eH TD
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